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Newsletter 
          19th March 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

Mother's Day 
Thank you for supporting our fundraising for school by 
purchasing your secret room Mother’s Day presents. 
We hope you enjoyed them on Sunday.  
 
We raised £430 towards our tree house.  
 

Contacting School Staff on Social Media 
Several members of school staff have been receiving 
'friend requests' and messages through social media. 
Although these messages and 'friend requests' have 
been lovely, we have to remind you that it is against 
our safeguarding policy to respond.  
 
In saying that, staff do love to hear positive feedback 
on their work. However, the method in doing this is 
through the office: office@dsatdanemill.org  
 
We can then reply accordingly and in line with our 
professional standards.  
 

Pre-School 
We are nearly full for this academic year now with 
only the odd available session left. 
 
However, if you are interested in booking for next 
academic year, we have availability.  
 
You can contact our fantastic pre-school team on the 
following: 
 

Email: office@dsatdanemill.org 
Telephone: 0116 2862674 and ask for our Pre-School 
Manager, Lisa Mattock. 
 

.   
 

Comic Relief 
We've had a super day raising awareness for Comic 
Relief. The children and staff have loved wearing non-
uniform for the day with a flash of red. We've raised 
£210.  

 

 

An update from Miss Lawrence (Headteacher) 
and Mrs Hickinbottom (Deputy)... 
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Face Coverings 
Please can you ensure that you wear your face 
covering when dropping off and picking up your child. 
We want to be able to do everything we can to limit 
infection and keep our school open for our children.  
 

Guidance for reporting a COVID positive 
case 
Please note that if your child tests positive for COVID, 
you must contact us whether this is in school hours or 
out of hours so that we can seek support and 
guidance from the Department for Education. 
 
If it is within school hours, then please contact us via 
usual ways - office@dsatdanemill.org or call 0116 
2862674.  

 
Let's Go Zero 2030 
We wanted to let you know that we are signing a 
pledge with other schools to try and work together to 
become zero carbon. We know this will be a huge 
challenge but are committed to our role with climate 
change. 
 

Golden Nuggets 
We were so pleased to receive so many positive 
comments during lockdown and this week we wanted 
to share them with you through our newsletter.  
 
See if you can spot yours… 
 
'I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Lee for 
being fantastic with Jake in his weekly ELSA - he 
engages so well and talks about how much he likes 
doing the activities.' 
 

'I wish to thank you and all of the staff at pre-school 
for providing such great care for my child. As I said, 
moving him here has been a great decision and he 
enjoys attending which is brilliant. He talks all about 
the activities he gets up to which is lovely. I can see 
the development in him in terms of his socialisation 
and understanding more about the world’.  
 
We will share more in the next newsletter! Thank you 
again! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

CONTACT US 
 

Please call: 0116 2862674 or email: office@dsatdanemill.org 
 

Danemill Primary School 
Mill Lane, Enderby, Leicester LE19 4LH 

 


